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Chief Brady,   

On behalf of the Texas Police Chiefs Association Foundation, I want to officially notify you that 

the Sequin Police Department achieved "Accreditation Status" for compliance with the Texas Law 

Enforcement Accreditation Program. 

As you know, the accreditation process is extensive and challenging. The SPD is to be commended 

for the commitment and professional dedication made toward this success. This outstanding 

achievement is one that every agency employee and your community members can proudly accept, 

knowing your Agency has met Texas' Gold Standard in Law Enforcement Accreditation. 

We will be in contact with you in the near future to schedule a local public opportunity for 

acknowledging the Agency's "Accreditation Award" so that your citizens and community leaders 

can fully appreciate this professional accomplishment. 

During the 2025 TPCA Annual Conference, your peers will recognize your Agency. The award 

ceremony will be held during the Awards and Accreditation Luncheon, which is generally held on 

Wednesday during the conference. 

Again, please accept my sincere "Congratulations" on an exceptional job! 

Respectfully, 

Steve Stanford  

Steve Stanford, Chairman  

TPCAF Accreditation Committee 
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